
 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

MOULTON NIGUEL WATER DISTRICT 

 

September 24, 2020 

 

A Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Moulton Niguel Water District was 

held at 11:30 AM on September 24, 2020 as the Community Forum: Taking Care Of Business 

During COVID-19.  This was a virtual meeting with no public location.  There were present and 

participating the following: 
 

DIRECTORS 

Donald Froelich 

Kelly Jennings 

Bill Moorhead 

Brian Probolsky 

Vice President 

Director 

Director 

President 

 

 Also present and participating were: 
 

MNWD Staff Members  
 

There were approximately 45 members of the public attending virtually    

1. VIRTUAL COMMUNITY FORUM: TAKING CARE OF BUSINESS DURING 

COVID-19  
 

 ADJOURNMENT   
 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 12:00 p.m. 
 

    Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

     

Tim Bonita 

    Recording Secretary 


